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SUBMISSION CONTENT: 

-- 

It is with dismay that any politician or policy maker would introduce a a law legalizing a person's right to 
die at the hands of, by default, the person/s who assists in the decision to terminate their life. 
 
What is wrong with this scenario is whether everyone can be trusted to ensure a pure motive for allowing 
this to happen, that the events surrounding euthanasia of a person maybe somewhat selfish against the 
patient. 
 
We must protect the lives of vulnerable patients who are not in a position to make sound judgements from 
those who sense opportunity for profit. Please do not follow certain trends for political gain; it cannot 
guarantee dignity for those who have no voice. 
 
Submitted for your consideration to obtain a just choice. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
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